COPY.

19th January , 1948,

Dear 81ps,

I am in receipt of Jour letter of the
13th instant

p ¥ith 1ts enclosurea, respetting the Hotorship
"VATNAJOKULL » the contents of which have baen referred

Se to the Bocilaety's Surveyors at Stoekholm for thoir ramerks.,

Yours feithfully,

Clerk %o ths
Classification Commi ttee,

The Surveyors,
HULL.

N

Lloyd's Registe
Foundation

oll807 + 611609 - s0sy.




